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TORONTO ON – October 31, 2023 – A celebration of life for family, friends and well-wishers of OLA 
stalwart Dean McLeod is scheduled for Saturday, December 2, 2023 in his hometown of Brampton, ON. 
Dean passed away on October 3, 2023 at the age of 76, and is survived by his wife Mary and cherished 
grandchildren, Jonathon, Joshua, Jacob, Tanys Insley, Jaxon, Aryn and Avry McLeod.

This commemorative event will take place at Spot 1 Grill & Hall
(289 Rutherford St. S, Brampton ON) from 12:00pm until 5:00pm.  
Speeches are scheduled to begin at 1:00pm.  
Food and beverages will be made available, and the dress is casual. 
The Ontario Lacrosse community is invited to attend 
and share their memories. 

“Everyone loved Dean,” remarked Sean O’Callaghan, OLA President. 
“He remains one of the most influential and deeply-respected 
volunteers to the sport of lacrosse here in Ontario. 
We are so grateful for his many contributions to making 
the OLA and Junior ‘A’ Lacrosse what it is today. 
He will be missed.”


